
  

Hello John and Patty, 
 

I hope you're staying cool and enjoying the summer time! Today, I wanted to give you a glimpse into 
all the amazing things that have happened so far during our summer programs.  
 
The Super Kids Reading Camp's across Lee and Collier are seeing major improvements in students 
literacy skills. Meanwhile, at Super Teens Leadership Camp students are going on fun adventures and 
unlocking their potential as leaders.  
 
We've also partnered with incredible organizations to provide life enriching opportunities to our 
students. None of this would be possible without your compassionate support. It's truly remarkable 
how a community that comes together can impact so many lives. 
 
Thank you for being a part of our community here at New Horizons! 

 

  

Many blessings, 

 

Linda M. Cunning, Ph.D.  
Executive Director 
 
  

 

  

 

 
 
 
  



Take a Look at June 
 

SUPER KIDS READING CAMP 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

SUPER TEENS LEADERSHIP CAMP 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

FCA CAMP 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

FREEDOM WATERS FOUNDATION GIRLS FISHING TRIP 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



LACES OF LOVE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

20 Years in the Making 
 

Our 2022 Digital Impact Report is now available. 
Last year, New Horizons celebrated 20 years of 
empowering the next generation. Our legacy of 
impacting the lives of students, volunteers, 
supporters, and staff has reshaped the future of 
Southwest Florida. 
 
Be inspired today and enjoy the brief recap of 
2022! 
 
See the Impact 

 

 

 

Go Beyond “Good Vibes” to Create Real Impact 
 

 

 

Some people are fortunate enough to 
have jobs that align with their deepest 
passions – but most do not. That’s 
why it’s important for us to seek 
opportunities to live our values, 
donate our time and money, or 
practice creativity outside of work.  
 
Keep Reading 

 

Student Achievements 
 

 

 



 

 

Congratulations to the 11 New Horizons students who after a rigorous application and 
interview process, were selected into the Take Stock in Children-Lee County program!  
 
Lee County Public School’s selected 49 students across the district. These students will 
receive a 4-year tuition scholarship, upon graduation, if they meet the requirements of the 
program. 
 
Well done Super Teens, Daniel, Michelle, Michael, Gricelda, Brayan, Yaresly, Isaiah, Aidna, 
Jae, Brianna, and Daniela (not pictured)!  
 

👏⭐  
 

Hear from the Heart 
 

Each month you will be hearing from our team about their heart towards the mission of New 
Horizons. 

 

Hi, my name is Geneva Cummins and 
I'm the North Lee Area Coordinator. I 
have had the privilege of holding 
several different positions with New 
Horizons over the last 5 years. I believe 
this has given me a special perspective 
on what we are capable of 
accomplishing as an organization. I can 
say wholeheartedly that New Horizons 
is much more than a job to me; It has 
become an integral part of who I am as 
a person.  Nothing has given me more 
joy or fulfillment than working with our 
students and their families.   

 

 

 

  

  



 

 

  

 

Make a Gift 

 

 

Become a Volunteer 

 

 

Connect with Us: 
 

       
   

 


